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August 5, 1982

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
Licenae NPF-1

Mr. R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator, Region V
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Creekside Oaks Office Park
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Dear Mr. Engelken:

Certification of Responses to IE Bulletins

Pursuant to discussions with members of your staff, the purpose of this
letter is to certify that the previous responses to IE Bulletins 80-12,
81-02 and 81-02 Supplement 1, submitted on June 9, 1980 (C. Goodwin to
R. H. Engelken), May 4, 1981 (B. D. Withers to R. H. Engelken) and
September 4, 1981 (B. D. Withers to R. H. Engelken), respectively, are
true and correct.

Sincerely,

/
Bart D. Withers
Vice President
Nuclear

Subscribed and sworn to before me this 5th day of August 1982.
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